MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY

MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING

January 18, 2022
The January monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:05 p.m. by Judy Fisher.  Present were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority board members: Judy Fisher, John Spies, Margaret Gordon, Glenn Horr and Coordinator Becky Barkley. Center Manager JR Timmons, Center Assistant Brenda Timmons and Board Member Steve Davison were absent.
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes.
The minutes from the MCSWA December Meeting were reviewed by the board.  John Spies approved the minutes.
The December financials were reviewed and discussed by the board.  The MCSWA acknowledged receipt and deep appreciation for funds from the Morgan County Commission.  Glenn Horr approved the financials. 
The need for Spare Center Keys was brought to the attention by board member Steve Davison in an email.   The board has agreed that all board members should have a spare if requested.
Coordinator Becky Barkley announced the first scheduled CED event for May 14th at 8:30-12:30 with PC Renewal.  The annual shredding event has been scheduled for June 4th  with All-Shred.
The CED Brochure will be updated with dates and reviewed at the next meeting.  
The MCSWA current Sick Policy was discussed by the board.   The board was in agreement to stick with the sick pay policy as noted in the employee handbook.

Catwalk Traction will need to be postposed until the Spring for warmer temperatures.

The Repair of the Aluminum Bin will be tabled until necessary.

Glenn Horr moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:50 pm.
